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Dear Colleagues, 
 
The House of Assembly Education Office extends a warm invitation for you to attend the annual 
Australasian Parliamentary Educators Conference.  The conference will be at Parliament House, 
Hobart.   
 
As always, the three-day conference will be filled with opportunities to learn and share ideas in this 
exciting education field.  The 2019 theme is Parliamentary Education – What is best practice?   
 
A number of presenters are already booked to discuss a variety of topics including cognitive 
development, learning styles, challenges faced in learning and teacher professional learning.  All of 
which are fundamental to high quality teaching and learning in Civics and Citizenship Education.  
There will be tours of the Parliament of Tasmania and the Supreme Court of Tasmania, as well as an 
opportunity to observe the Legislative Council sitting. 
 
We are now calling for Education Officers to present during the conference on the highlights of your 
work and each parliament is asked to submit a jurisdiction report.  Registrations close on Monday 28 
October.  The fee covers morning tea, lunch and afternoon tea for the three days as well as the 
conference dinner.  The dinner is at Rockwall Bar and Grill, a short walk from Parliament House.   
 
 
I am looking forward to seeing you all in Hobart later in the year. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kimbra McCormack 
Principal Parliamentary Educator 
House of Assembly 
Phone: (03) 6212 2138 


